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As a resident with children currently being educated in the Eugene 4j school district, I 

am writing to express my full support of providing climate related education. Our 

children can benefit greatly by understanding how we have gotten to this place we’re 

in with our planet and how yo to improve the grim outlook. Wildfire season has 

extended by two months in the year, this is unsustainable. Thank you for consider 

this bill. 

Cari Olsen 


